February 13, 1957

Dr. H. Lc King, B
309 South Jackson Street
Montgomery, Alabama

Dear King:

I am writing to congratulete you on your srticle entifled:
"Honvicolence and Raclal Justice" which appeared in the
"Chrlstlan Century" for Pebruary 6, 1957. It was well
done and a contribution toward the understanding of non-
viclence as & means of resisting injustice., Those of us
who belleve In the Christian way pray for the continuation
of your brilllant leadershlp in our great struggle for
human freedom.

Please do not forget that we are expecting you to serve

ag our Relliglious Emphasls Week Speaker at Tuskegee Instlitute

during the second week in January, 1958.
Best regards to Coretta.

Sincerely yours,

Daniel W. Wynn
Chaplain
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